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Ten-Hoopen

Dear Kristina Smith,

We object very strongly to the proposal for the reflective mottled underside to the reflective canopies to the 

new upper floors of this proposal.While the form and shape of the proposals are acceptable this shiny 

material, apparently to be animated at night by coloured lights, is completely inappropriate and harmful to the 

conservation area generally and in particular for this modest  but well made modernist building whose palette 

of materials, buff brick and powder coated metal is much more suitable. The proposed new canopies should 

be flat powder coated pressed metal in keeping with the host building. While writing we also regret that there is 

nothing in the proposals to improve the facade at ground level onto Bernard St. which is a chaos of signage 

and blind shop fronts detracting from the setting of the fine tube station opposite.

Hugh Cullum

Christiane Ten-Hoopen
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